
We are long past time for a sincere effort to curtail a climate change disaster.   Carbon emissions must be reduced at every level.  
Our elected officials have a huge responsibility on their shoulders and their action is necessary.  Greta Thurnberg just spoke on 
television and urged action for the climate crisis. Do support HB 2488


